
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 12:10:48 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 5:22 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Karen Belyea

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am against hikes in the rates during and post pandemic.  Small businesses and families are struggling and will be
for the next few years.  We will be coping with inflation and higher taxes.
Ontario already pays the highest prices for hydro compared to other provinces and especially the US

-- Attachment --




